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  7 August 2019 
 
Robert Ranger 
The Planning Inspectorate  
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square  
Bristol  
BS1 6PN  
 
Your Ref: TR050005 
 
VIA EMAIL ONLY 
 
Dear Mr Ranger 
 
Staffordshire County Council’s Response to Deadline 7 
 
I refer to the Rule 17 letter dated 30th July.  In addition to the content of this letter 
our submission also includes our responses to the Examining Authority’s Third 
Written Questions (ExQ3) as an enclosure. 
 
In the latest iteration of the DCO REP6-003 the applicant made changes to Article 
12(3) to replace references to BOAT (Byway open to all traffic) to a more generic 
‘Public Right of Way’. This was to allow for the operation of article 12(3) whatever 
the outcome of the deliberations on the status of the route. However, only one of 
the two instances of reference to a ‘BOAT’ has been replaced. This has been 
brought to the attention of the applicant and we understand will be corrected. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
James Chadwick 
Planning Policy Officer 
 
Enc. 
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